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Honoring our 10,000+ students on #GivingTuesday 

The Waterloo Schools Foundation wants to thank everyone who joined us on #GivingTuesday.
We doubled our goal from last year and reached over $10,000 in 24 hours

to honor all Waterloo Schools students. Thank you!

Because of you, we are able to continue impacting the Cedar Valley through public
education, and supporting the needs of our students and educators. 

Know YOUR Impact!

This holiday season, the Waterloo Schools Foundation is thankful for your generous support!
Over the last 12 months, we have gifted more than $453,400 to support

the following projects in Waterloo Schools:

Teach Waterloo
East High's Summer Music Trip

Twice Exceptional
Spider Net at Orange Elementary

Waterloo Schools Coaches Academy
128 Camp Invention student scholarships 

10 Young Scholars (student) grants
West High's Athletic Department

32 teacher's full Iowa Teacher Licenses

Waterloo Career Center 
Highland Book Vending Machine 
Arts Ignite for ELL and Migrant students 
Multicultural and Inclusive texts
Lowell Elementary's ELP Program
3rd Grade STEAM Exploratory Bins
West STEM Project Research Equipment 
District-wide Teacher Appreciation Initiatives 

$5,000 Gifted for 50 Returning WCSD Teachers

Last week, Foundation and District staff congratulated 50 Waterloo Schools teachers who
completed their mentor program and chose to return to the WCSD. Each of those teachers

received a $100 check from the WSF to cover the cost of their full teaching license.

Thank you to our donors for making the fourth year of this program possible!

Check out our Facebook post for additional photos and the names of all returning educators.

Check out our latest blog post:
The WSF is still shocked by how amazing our 2 Millionth 

Milestone event was. Click here to read about how the 
community celebrated all of the Foundation's wins!

#BeBold: Check out the video above to learn more about West High's GSA club and the work 
they're doing in and outside of the classroom for Cedar Valley's LGBTQ+ community!

https://www.facebook.com/waterlooschoolsfoundation/posts/pfbid02fdwcCfiMAuPKAXqiTcPpT5yQvf5zvsBg15esK1cTbhW9LuMzjQcgp4GKGroFLfecl
https://u27308925.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=7rh8gxDeccZNMvckyQruxW49loJwDA-2BXgQLMEOyItg8Z5Rl7EDz5MBV75hmrXqX5OppCNMevtu0U0H0p0eBxlc9etF3V3TewkT-2Fai0UD-2BeA-3DwQlm_YKGX47fEeCRz-2FQj7kzTwIHqbbOdcESg9fXhphWUxNMzS0PsnKk-2BhvaseC71f4btczD-2BtaMGzRKkF8KX4m1ppO3haqcQlTCjskI4Q58noS4bF096TgCcicwOn8CPTTuR54oMjw6GdHNqwJd0C17jcwWLsaiMA8aXGSrLzuhFpIxlP9gOGFTFuJT1c-2BbW45zuaFlUju-2BLCwU-2FVZXegxgezivtaPSxo3dpdhs4AcXvwGQU-3D
https://www.wcsfoundation.org/post/a-night-to-remember
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JjZUQi5ASB4



